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Peter Westbrook, Chair, Task Force Subcommittee is requesting that the Task Force 
Subcommittee create a handout with safe walking to school tips for students in Mississauga. 
Active Transportation and Communications staff would be requested to support in creating the 
handout. 
 

Mississauga School Traffic Safety Action Committee is asked to provide direction on the above 
noted request. 

 

 

 

Megan Piercey 
 

 

Prepared by: Megan Piercey, Legislative Coordinator 

Date: February 23, 2024 
 
To: Chair and Members of Mississauga School Traffic Safety Action Committee  
 
From: Megan Piercey, Legislative Coordinator 
 
Meeting date: February 28, 2024 
 
Subject:              Request to Create a Handout regarding Safe Walking to School Tips for 

Students 

 


